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Dear doctoral students,  
Dear graduates, 
 
 

In this August-newsletter we would like to inform you about 
announcements and events which might be of interest for your 
doctoral studies. 
 

With kind regards from the Office of the Dean of Studies of the 
Faculty of Social Sciences, 
 
Martin Ertelt  
 
 
 

Information from the GGG 
 
Registration for GGG-courses starting August 17, 2015 
As of August 17, PhD-students of GGG can enroll for the courses 

of the fourth quarter 2015 at ggg.kursanmeldung@uni-

goettingen.de. Detailed information on GGG courses and on further 

courses for PhD-students offered by cooperating institutions can be 
found at: www.qualiportal-promovierende.uni-goettingen.de 
 
 
Events of the Helpdesk of GGG for International PhD-students 
 
- Visit to the Klostermarkt in Northeim on September 19, 2015 

To give you an impression of medieval times in Germany, the GGG 
is planning a trip to Northeim, where the Klostermarkt is taking 
place: The streets will be filled with crafters and musicians, 
merchants and jugglers, reviving the spirit of centuries long past.  
Further information and registration can be found at:  
www.uni-goettingen.de/en/518728.html 
 
- Guided tour to Göttingen on October 17, 2015 

The GGG invites all PhD-students to explore Göttingen together: 
The well-known Goose Girl will be the starting point for a guided 
tour to the most important sights of Göttingen, explaining their 
tradition and part in the town’s history.  
Further information and registration can be found at: 
www.uni-goettingen.de/en/504073.html 
 
- Karaoke evening at the Irish Pub on November 10, 2015 

To bring some spirit to a dull November night, the GGG invites you 
to spend an exciting evening together in the Irish Pub, not only with 
drinks and chat but Karaoke for those brave enough to sing. 
Further information and registration can be found at: 
www.uni-goettingen.de/en/519080.html 
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